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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Lpril 2, 1962

Morris R, Antweil

P, 0. Box 1058

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Burton Veteto

Gentleomen:

Encloused please find a copy of a letter from this office dffted
June 30, 1960 regarding the Garland A. Smith Honolulu Sta
No. 1 located in Unit I of Section 20, T-12-S, R-32-E. To
date we have had no reply to this letter.

Please give this matter your immediate attention in order
that we may advise our Santa Fe office as to the present s
of this well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

encl.
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